
Dear colleague (dear Partner), 

 
On 31 March, our new Minister for Foreign Trade and Development Cooperation, Liesje 
Schreinemacher, will join the World Café to gather input from the sector for her new Foreign Policy 
Note.  
 
We are very excited about this event. It’s an opportunity for all of us to meet the new Minister and 
reflect with her on the priorities for the coming years. Our input matters: the conclusions of the 
World Café will be included in the consultation report of the Ministry. 
 
That’s why we invite you to join us on 31 March. The Minister is looking forward to an open and 
lively discussion with broad participation from all stakeholders, and so are we! 

You can register here. 

The World Cafés are an initiative of the Dutch media platform, Vice Versa, and the Wilde Ganzen 
Foundation. The online events provide a platform for an open, critical and constructive debate on 
development cooperation. The upcoming World Café is co-organised by the Dutch Ministry of 
Foreign Affairs. 


